
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 April 27, 2017 

Edward N. Jackson

Director of Revenue Requirements

Liberty Utilities (Park Water) Corp.

PO Box 7002

Downey, CA 90241  

Dear Mr. Jackson,  

The Commission has approved Liberty Utilities' Advice Letter No.275-W, filed on March 

30,2017, regarding the authorization to implement a temporary surcharge to the water rates in 

Liberty Park Water's Service Area, which was submitted in accordance with Decision 

D.12-04-048.

Enclosed are copies of the following revised tariff sheets for the utility's files
 

 

 

Please contact Carmen Rocha at (415) 703-2162 if you have any questions.  

       Thank you, 

  /s/ SREEJA MELUVEETTIL 

   Sreeja Meluveettil 

   Water & Sewer Advisory Branch 

   Division of Water and Audits 

 

    Enclosures 

 

 

 

P.U.C. Sheet No.  Title of Sheet 

1338-W  Residential Metered Service, page 2 

1339-W  Nonresidential Metered Service, page 2 

1340-W  Table of Contents, Page 1 
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